
 

FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION 170 – Auxiliary 

 
Hello Everyone:  
 
Seasons Greetings.  
 
I want to personally Thank Brad for Saturday dinners. He puts on a great meal, 
you do not have to cook. There is a different activity each week. Please come 
and try, you will not be disappointed.  
 
We are asking Auxiliary members to attend meetings. We would love new 
ideas, help, and input. Come and join us.  
 
Upcoming Events  
 
December 14  Auxiliary meeting / 50-50 drawing   
December 22  Paddle Wheel  
December 25  Christmas  
December 31  New Years Eve  
 
We appreciate Each and Everyone of you. Thank You for all your Love and 
Support.  
 
Cheryl Young, Auxiliary President 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CLUB 170 NEWS - CLUB 170 NEWS 
 

Happy Holidays everyone!! 

I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving! 

Our Saturday night dinner and an event are going ok but I hope that you all come check out 
what we have going on. Brad Krantz and Scott Ramstead have done an amazing job in the 
kitchen. The dinners just get better every week! Come check it out if you haven’t already. 

Dinners & Activities for December are: 

Dec 2  Dinner: Meatloaf 
  Movie: Polar Express 
Dec 9  Dinner: Stuffed Chicken Breast 
  Mini Bingo 
Dec 16 Employee Christmas Party 
  White Elephant Gift Exchange 
  Turkey Dinner 
Dec 23 Dinner: Tortellini 
  Game is Left Right Center 
Dec 30 No Dinner 
  Horse Races ? 
Dec 31 New Years Eve Party 
 
Upcoming bands for Friday in December: 
Dec 1  Deltas 
Dec 8  Steel Country 
Dec 15 Andy Burnett 
Dec 22 Old Strokers 
Dec 29 Chad Smith 
Dec 31 Old Strokers 
 
I hope to see everyone show up and support the club! 
 
Happy Holidays!! 
 

Patti Ramstead, Club 170 Manager 

 

 


